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Fire Protection Products

June 7, 2019

Dear Neighbor,

As we head into summer, we want to make sure you have the latest about the work we’re doing. First, we have upgraded
our website. You can now find all updates and information about this project on www.tycomarinette.com.

The old website (www.marinette.tycofpp.com) will redirect you to the new site. However, you can still find an archive of the
old website at www.tycomarinette.com/archive. Going forward, please be aware that we will not be updating the old
version of the website.

We've redesigned the website so information can be found more easily. We have also updated certain sections to include
more detailed materials and content about our efforts. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions about the
website or the information found on it. It is our goal to regularly update the site so you have the most recent details about
our work.

Separately, we continue to make progress on the work we are doing to ensure clean drinking water for the residents in the
Township of Peshtigo.

e Ditches A & B. Construction to install the water treatment system at Ditch B, which is near the Lutheran Retirement
Community, has begun. It is on track to be fully operational by mid-August. Ditch A, which is at our Fire Technology
Center property, has now treated 11 million gallons of water.

e Municipal Water Line. In May, we shared a letter with Peshtigo Township residents in the affected area that
detailed the six different options we have evaluated to provide for a long-term, sustainable supply of drinking water.
Additionally, the EagleHerald and Peshtigo Times published letters from Tyco providing more details on these
options and why we believe connecting residents to a municipal water line is the best long-term solution. You can
read both the letter to residents and the letters to the editor here: www.tycomarinette.com/all-communications.

e Water Sampling. Thank you for your continued patience as we work to re-sample drinking water wells and conduct
routine testing of Point of Entry Treatment systems (POETS) in the sampling area. To date, 171 drinking water wells
have been sampled, and we plan to share results with you individually when we receive them in July. We
understand that this is an inconvenience to you, and appreciate your cooperation.

e Proposed Legislation. You may have read about new proposals by elected officials regarding how firefighting
foam is used. Firefighting foam saves lives and property, and we support legislation that allows firefighters to
continue to use these foams to fight live fires. We also support legislation that prevents the use of foam during
training exercises and we offer training foams that do not contain PFAS compounds for such exercises. Finally, we
support efforts to fully fund robust scientific research into PFAS compounds.

Finally, as you may be aware, we have kicked off our training for first responders from across the country at the ANSUL
Fire School. We do not use foams in these fire extinguisher training programs. We also want to remind you that we have
suspended and will continue to suspend outdoor training or testing with any PFAS-containing foam products.

As always, you can reach us at 800-314-1381 or 715-582-7100 with any comments or questions.
Very truly yours,

Jim Cox
Sr. Manager, Marketing Communications
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